
 
 

 

IMPORTANT HEALTH AND SAFETY INFORMATION 
 
Our decision tree guidelines have been updated by the county (see below). I am asking all of our Lake families to 
work with us in preventing the spread of Covid-19, and keeping our school open for in-person learning. Our ability to 
remain open and prevent the spread relies on all of our staff and families adhering strictly to these guidelines. If 
your child or any member of your household does become ill with COVID-19, we ask that you notify us 
immediately. 
 
DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL AND CONTACT OUR OFFICE IMMEDIATELY: 

●​ If your child has ANY of the symptoms listed on the decision tree guidelines. 
●​ If your child has been exposed to someone who has tested positive, they should NOT return to in-person 

learning until given a return date by our nursing staff. This includes exposure to someone living in the home 
that is positive. 

●​ If you are awaiting a Covid test result for your child, DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL UNTIL YOU 
HAVE RECEIVED THE NEGATIVE RESULT. 

 
FAILURE TO FOLLOW THESE GUIDELINES MAY CAUSE UNNECESSARY QUARANTINES FOR ADDITIONAL 
STUDENTS 
 
If you are unsure if you should keep your child home, we ask that you err on the side of caution and contact our 
nursing staff for more guidance. The support of all our families with this protocol will help us keep our bobcats safe 
and in school learning! 
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